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Unnusakkut,

The Government of Nunavut is requesting an extension to submit comments on the Doris
North Hope Bay Annual report.

The GN relies on technical expertise and outside support in reviewing technical material. Due
to overlapping schedules and capacity issues, the Department of Environment reviewers
require additional time to complete their review and comment production for this annual
report. 

The GN is requesting this extension to July 9.

Qujannamiik

Dianne

Dianne Lapierre
Economic Development and Transportation,
Government of Nunavut
226-581-2185
dlapierre1@gov.nu.ca
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